
 

 

Parents of Grace Christian School of Temecula Valley- PSP 

It has come to our recent attention that the Murrieta Unified School District will not accept any 

high school credits earned by students in any homeschool program.  I have reached out to 

HSLDA and their lawyers have confirmed that even though it is legal to homeschool in 

California, each school district has the right to accept or reject credits obtained while 

homeschooling.  If your student/s ever transfer to public high school in or out of the state, this 

could become a problem. This is one reason why keeping records is so important so you can 

show/prove everything your student has done while schooling at home.  

By signing this form, you understand the risk you take if you decide to transfer your student/s 

to public high school (this does not apply to elementary and middle school as there are no 

credits received). You acknowledge and understand that even by keeping student records 

current and complete, and following the guidelines for the State of California high school 

graduation requirements,  any public school you transfer to may reject your student/s’ credits 

earned while homeschooling.  

Sincerely, 
 
Randa Waller 
Grace PSP Administrator 
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